
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Owls Head - Butler  

Agency Interest No. 163490 / Application No. APE20240001 
 

The Energy and Environment Cabinet, Division of Waste Management, Solid Waste Branch 
received a Notice of Intent (NOI) application from Owls Head Alloys, Inc. to apply for a horizontal 
expansion (HEX) of the existing Residual Landfill in Butler County. The NOI application proposes 
to increase the area of waste disposal by approximately 25.2 acres; if approved the existing permit 
would be revised from approximately 4.1 to 29.3 waste disposal acres. No new sources or types of 
waste disposed is proposed. 
 
The name and address of the permit applicant is Owls Head Alloys, Inc at 187 Mitch McConnell 
Way. The name and address of the facility is Owls Head - Butler located at KY 70, Morgantown, 
KY 42261. The contact person is Michael Boyle at (270) 842-1300. The facility can be accessed 
by traveling west on KY 70 from Morgantown, KY. Continue past I-165 for approximately half a 
mile. The facility is on the right, close to intersection of KY 70 and Gardner Lane Rd. 
 
The application and related information are incorporated into the administrative record. 
Documents associated with this action area available on the Cabinet’s eSearch website by 
expanding the applicable Solid Waste Program row under the “Activities with Downloadable 
Documents” table at: https://dep.gateway.ky.gov/eSearch/agencydetails?agencyid=163490 
 
The permitting action is being processed at the Division of Waste Management, Solid Waste 
Branch, 300 Sower Blvd., 2nd floor, Frankfort, KY 40601. In lieu of using eSearch, records can be 
reviewed at the Frankfort office between 8:30 AM and 4:00 PM weekdays by appointment only. 
To make an appointment or submit an open records request, please email eec.kora@ky.gov at least 
72 hours prior to the desired review date. Please include Agency Interest No. 163490 and 
Application No. APE20240001 in the email request. For other questions pertaining to the 
permitting process or questions specific to this permitting action, please contact Jamie Nielsen at 
Jamie.Nielsen@ky.gov or (502) 782-6426. 
 
The Cabinet does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual 
orientation or gender identity, ancestry, age, disability, or veteran status. The Cabinet provides on 
request, reasonable accommodations necessary to afford individuals with a disability an equal 
opportunity to participate in all services, programs and activities. Publication of this notice is 
pursuant to KRS 224.40-310 and 401 KAR 47:140. 


